

St Thomas More's Catholic Primary School

Launceston Tasmania

Dear Parent/Guardian

The 2018 St. Thomas More's School swimming carnival will be held at the Riverside Pool on Thursday 22nd February, between 9:30am – 1:30pm. The events of our carnival will mirror those that are part of the NIJSSA inter school event. In addition a program of novelty events will take place for non-swimmers or those children not confident of completing the 33m course. A full program of events will be released nearer the time.

To ensure that all children are entered into events that are most suitable for their ability level, can you please complete the attached form and return to school no later than Wednesday 14th February so I can have enough time to organise the students into their races before race day. Please note that children that take part in the any events in the main pool are not eligible to enter the novelty events. The relay team for each house will be organized by the class teachers in conjunction with myself and will generally consist of the six fastest swimmers (three boys and three girls) from each house in each grade.

In an effort to place all studen	ts in the co	rrect races a	nd divisi	ons please co	omplete all info	ormation below:
I	(Please ticl			hildren in the	e following eve	ents at the 2018 St Thomas
Signed:		_				
Name	Grade		33m Back	33m Breast	66m Free (Not Gr3)	Novelty
Swimming Level (Please circle) Non Swimmer				Learning Swimmer (can complete 33m)		
	Competent Swimmer			Squad Swimmer		
Name	Grade	33m Free	33m Back	33m Breast	66m Free (Not Gr3)	Novelty
Swimming Level (Please circle) Non Swimmer				Learning Swimmer (can complete 33m)		
	Competent Swimmer			Squad Swimmer		

PTO

Telephone: 6337 7200

Facsimile: 6337 7272

ABN 39 185 389 074

Email: stm@catholic.tas.edu.au

If you are able to assist on the day of the carnival, please return the slip below no later than Wednesday 14 th February. Jobs on the day include timekeeping, judging, recording, marshals and starter. To comply with current Tasmanian Legislation and TCEO policies, all volunteers must have undertaken a WWVP check to be allowed to volunteer in Tasmanian Catholic Schools. Please include your WWVP number below.							
I am able to assist with the running of the swimming carnival on Thursday 22 nd February.							
Name:	WWVP No.:						
Contact Details (Email/Phone):							
Preferred Job (if any):	<u></u>						
Yours in Fitness							

Mr. N Stacey